
 

 

  
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
The Portfolio Holder for Education, Councillor Stephen Wells has made the following 
executive decision:  
 

OUTCOME OF CONSULTATION ON 2014/15 FUNDING REVIEW 
 

Reference Report: 
Outcome of Consultation on2014/15 Funding Review 
 
Decision: 
 
That the proposed changes to the 2014/15 Funding Formula for schools be agreed in 
line with the recommendations of the Schools’ Forum. 
 
Reasons: 
 

The Department for Education have recently issued further guidance to assist local 
authorities and Schools’ Forums in planning the local implementation of the reformed 
funding system for 2014/15.  Changes include a reduction in the upper limit of the 
lump sum to £175,000, the potential use of a different lump sum for primary and 
secondary schools, and the attainment measure for secondary schools changing to 
target pupils achieving Level 3 or below in either English or Maths rather than in both.   
 
Following consideration at its meeting on 26th September 2013 on how to 
accommodate these changes, the Schools’ Forum agreed to request the Local 
Authority to agree that the lump sum for Bromley schools would be set at £175,000 
for 2014/15 for both primary and secondary schools.  The Schools’ Forum also 
agreed to request that the measure of attainment for secondary pupils would be set at 
£907 for 2014/15 to reflect the significant increase in the number of pupils who would 
be eligible for this funding.   
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Education Budget Sub-Committee on 
2nd October 2013 and the Sub-Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Stephen Wells  
Portfolio Holder for Education 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Corporate Services 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   4 Oct 2013 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   11 Oct 2013  
Decision Reference:   ED13047 

 


